UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Facilities & Services

Physical Plant Services Building ][
1501 South Qak Street
Champaign, IL 61820

18067

December 1, 2017

Cathy Liebowitz

Student Sustainability Committee Coordinator
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

291 National Soybean Research Center, MC-635
1101 West Peabody

Urbana, IL 61801

Dear Ms. Liebowitz;

This letter is in support of the SSC grant application for new occupancy sensors in Bevier
Hall. This grant will help improve the work being performed in the Bevier Hall
Infrastructure Renovation Phase 2 project, reducing energy consumption and increasing
occupant comfort.

Sincerely,
Dornis J. Reeser

Assistant Director, Capital Programs
Director of Deferred Maintenance and Classroom Programs

telephone (217)244-8817



